TERRACE BAY CHURCH SERVICES

October 22nd, 195

COMMUNITY CHURCH - Dr. A. Lavender 9.30 A.M. - Senior Sunday School 11.00 A.M. - Junior Sunday School

11.00 A.M. - MORNING WORSHIP -Rev. Reginald Inshaw of St. John's Anglican Church, Schreiber, will conduct the service and administer "Holy Communion".

7.30 P.M. - EVENING SERVICE -The Minister is preaching a series of sermons on THE REALISM OF THE KINGDOM OF GOD!. This will be the second sermon in the series.

ST. MARTIN'S CHURCH - Rev. Dean E.A. Gallagher SATURDAY - Confessions 3-4 P.M. and 7-8 in the evening.

SUNDAY - Masses 8.15 and 10.00 A.M. Evening Devotions - 7.30 P.M. Mass during the week at 7.45 and on Saturday at 8.30 A.M.

HICO OF DOJOH'IFERE SEW JUDITO . HIL

CANDY-KISSES ON SALE THIS FRIDAY

The C.G.I.T. girls will be around selling their annual C.G.I.T. Hallowe'en Candy Kisses from door to door on Friday, October 23rd, beginning at 4:30 P.M.

LADIES CURLING CLUB TO MEET OCTOBER 22ND

One of the most important meetings of the Ladies Curling Club will take place on Thursday, October 22nd at 8 P.M. in the small meeting room in the Recreation Centre. Note particularly the date and place. All prospective members are urged to attend this meeting.

Ladies wishing to curl this year are asked to leave their names with S. Gusul, Phone 5-3779 or A. Latour at 5-3500. If unable to contact either of the above then phone 3542.

It is hoped that teams may be drawn up at the meeting. Curling dues and type of draw for rinks are to be discussed.

REGISTRATION FOR DANCING CLASSES OCT. 28TH

Registrations for dancing classes will be taken on Wednesday, October 28th from 3-5 P.M. in the Curling Lounge at the Recreation Centre.

A general course will be taught consisting of Ballet, Tap and Acrobatics. A class in ballroom dancing will be organized for anyone interested.

Classes will commence the following Wednesday, November 4th and continue each weak thereafter.

GUIDE-BROWNIE L.A. CHANGE MEETING PLACE

Members of the Local Association to Guides and Brownies please note there will be a change in meeting time and place. The monthly meeting will be held next Monday evening, October 26th at 3:30 in the large meeting room of the Recreation Centre.

D. A. LOCKING ELECTED PRESIDENT FEDERATION Members of the High School Staff in Terrace Bay, Mr. D. A. Locking, Mr. W. Miller and

SCHREIBER CHURCH SERVICES

ST. JOHN'S ANGLICAN CHURCH - Rev. R. Inshaw 8.30 A.M. - Holy Communion Circulation 11.00 A.M. - Mattins Terrace Bay 7.00 P.M. - Evensong wedlerdon & SUNDAY SCHOOL - 9.30 A.M.

UNITED CHURCH - Rev. Russell Crook 10.00 A.M. - Sunday School 11.00 A.M. - Morning Worship 7.00 P.M. - Evening Service

Baptisms by appointment only.

HOLY ANGELS CHURCH - Rev. Father J. M. Cano DAILY MASSES - 7.30 A.M. Saturday Confessions - 4 to 5.30 P.M. noise noise 190-00 n. 7.30 to 9 P.M. SUNDAY MASSES - 8.00, 9.30 and 10.45 A.M. Sunday evening Devotions - 7.30 P.M.

dates on which all those of high school age

for your own well being and to protect ROSSPORT, St. John Berchman's -- Mass every Tuesday evening - 7.30 P.M.

Bay save you untold misery EVANGELICAL LUTHERAN CHURCH - Vicar J. Tuomisto 10.00 A.M. - SUNDAY SCHOOL

On Sunday, October 18th the semi-annual

SCHREIBER GOSPEL MISSION

Sunday - 11.00 A.M. Sunday School for all ages - 2.00 P.M. Rossport Sunday School

- 7.00 P.M. Gospel Service

Wednesday - 8 P.M. - Prayer and Praise

and Mr. P. Saunders, travelled to Ft. Frances last week to attend the Ontario Secondary School Teachers' Federation of District 13. We are pleased to congratulate Mr. Locking on being elected President of the Federation.

Mrs. Locking accompanied her husband to

Fort Frances for the weekend.

A full representation of Terrace Bay Teachers were in the Lakehead last Friday to attend the 65th annual meeting of the Thunder Bay Teachers Institute held in Lakeview High School in Port Arthur. From the Public School Mr.& Mrs. W.F. Colborne, Miss E. Caesar, Miss M. Baker, Miss R. Leschuk, Miss A. Wood, Miss E. Berry, Mrs. E. Peters and Mr. B. Brandon attended and from St. Martin's Separate School there was Mr. Ray Kenney, Mrs. L. Shubaly, Mrs. V. Vezina, Miss D. Brady, Miss M. Gentile, Miss A. McLellan and Miss R. Priske.

Mr. and Mrs. L. Boudreau were in Atikokan on their holidays visiting with Mrs. Boudreau's parents, Mr.& Mrs. P.Girouaid.

will be accepted up to November 15th by Bil

Mr& Mrs. W. Craig of Pt. Arthur were visitors in Terrace Bay last weekend with Lois and Chuck Haviland.

Helen and Ab Gray and family were guests over Thanksgiving weekend with Mr.& Mrs. J. Wellings and Mr.& Mrs. W. Megraw. Visitors last weekend at the Wellings home were Mr.& Mrs. J. Chandler, also of Fort William.

this T.B.H.A. have announced the appoint

Sandra McInnes is home with her Dad and family for a brief holiday from training at St. Joseph's Hospital, Port Arthur. lerrace. There were approximately twenty-

Murray Kydd returned home last weekend from Port Arthur General Hospital where he underwent eye surgery. Jaon on and and you so all to

Ronnie Stuart celebrated his 10th birthday Friday afternoon with eleven boy friends.